From:

Sent: Sunday, 6 January 2013 9:43 PM

To: Electoral Reform

Subject: Response to Electoral reform issues

Dear Sir /Madam

Of course this is not a full formal submission but I am contacting you re my opinion on three issues.

I. Voting should be compulsory.

- 2. Now we are in the IT age it should be possible for people to be offered the option of onl; ine voting.
- 3. I would like to see full disclosure of political donations over \$1000.00 as soon as the donation is received (or within 5 working days) which is more realistic. I also feel therte should be a cap on political donations.

Thank you for considering my views.

Yvonne L Koster